

SeaDream I

April 02nd, 2006

Dear Mr. Gregory Giese & Ms. Jane Remfert,

It is with great pleasure that I welcome you back on board SeaDream once again. I am certain that you will enjoy your voyage with us.

My officers and crew will do everything to ensure that your stay with us is perfect and that our service will be of the high standard that we are renowned for.

I look forward to meeting you personally, and am very happy to have you onboard the SeaDream I.

Bon Voyage!

Valter Berg

Master SeaDream I